
Virtual Open House
You’re invited to join us for a virtual open 
house hosted by our Program Director, 
Dr. Bob Esther, and current residents. 

When: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 7:30-9pm EST
-or-

Monday, October 25, 2021 7:30-9pm EST

Please register in advance for this meeting: 
UNC Virtual Open House 2021

This opportunity will allow medical 
students to:
• Learn what our program has to offer
• Get to know our and residents
• Learn more about UNC Chapel Hill 

and living in surrounding areas 

Program Highlights:
o 5 Residents per year
o One separately matched research track
o Orthopaedic Skills Lab
o Beautiful college town
o Halfway between beach and mountains

https://unc.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9SppQkNpWDkEqXz
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